
 

 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

This half term, Year 6 are learning about the Victorians and the Industrial 

Revolution, and as you may have seen, across the road from school, 

there is some excavation work. This work is actually an archaeological 

dig being conducted by Salford University who are hoping to find the 

remains of a Victorian mill that stood on the site. Around the site are 

pictures and information which are available for everyone to learn 

about the local area – feel free to take your children over and explore 

this together. 

 

We have arranged a visit for  Monday 28th January to meet the head 

archaeologist and her team to explore and learn about what they 

have found during their work, the history of the mill and what life was 

like for those who worked there. As the visit is local to school and a 

fantastic opportunity to further enhance the children’s learning and 

local understanding, we would like to take this opportunity whilst it is 

available to us. 

 

If you DO NOT give permission for your child to attend the visit, please 

sign and return the slip below to your child’s teacher by Friday 25th 

January. 

 

The Year 6 Team 

 

 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

I DO NOT give permission for my child _________________________________ 

in class 6 _____________ to attend the visit to the mill excavation on 

Monday 28th January. 

 

Signed: ___________________________________  Date: ________________ 
 


